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apotter <apotter@ubtanet.com>
Friday, March 12, 2010 8:35 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am apposed to the proposed new regulation in the forex market ( Rin 3038-Ac61 ). In my opinion if
inacted it will limit the small investor with a small amount of capitol
so they won"t be able to trade the forex. Please don’t do it.


